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TO:   Council Members 
FROM:  Jim Preston 
SUBJECT:  House moving license for Ted Pettyjohn 
DATE:   June 10, 2002 
 
Mel Dryer had requested that we add approval of a house moving license for Ted 
Pettyjohn to the Legal and Finance Agenda for June 12, 2002.   Mr. Pettyjohn has some 
buildings on property owned by Mr. Dryer and Mel would like these buildings moved. 
 
In 1997, Mr. Pettyjohn failed to pay $465.71 to the City for work done by City crews for 
traffic control and moving overhead wires.  We were able to recover $200 of that amount, 
but the balance was never paid.  I believe that prior to granting a license to Mr. Pettyjohn, 
the Council should insist that: 
 

1. Mr. Pettyjohn pays the City $265.71 plus interest for five years.  New balance is 
$408.83. 

 
2. All work done by City crews to assist Mr. Pettyjohn in moving a building be paid 

in cash in advance. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to give me a call. 
 
cc: Mayor Munson  


